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Kindergarten Class requirements 2025 
 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 
Welcome again to Kindergarten. Our class teachers are really looking forward to 
a year of exciting and productive learning. 

 
The following list of equipment is needed for your child in Kindergarten this year: 

 
• Library bag – labelled with child’s name 

- can be purchased from our library for $2.00 

• A paint shirt/art smock – labelled with child’s name 

• Headphones (over the head) compatible with iPads  
– labelled with child’s name - no bluetooth/wireless 

• 1 packet of 12 textas (preferably Faber-Castell connectors) 

 

 

 
Please note that all other items for example textas, do not  
require your child’s name as they will be used by the whole class. 

 
It would be most appreciated if these items could be sent to school with your 
child  by Wednesday 10 February. 

 
 
 

Kind regards, 

Kindergarten Class Teachers 
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